
Stop a Scottish coal mine 
- before it starts

Australian company, NAE Ltd, intend to start a new 
underground coal mine near Gretna on the Scottish 
border. The company proposes to extract a massive 33.7 
million tonnes of coal between 2025 and 2051, for sale to 
steelworks abroad, and also in England.

The coal mine itself would 
release around 750,000 
tonnes of methane, a 
powerful climate change 
accelerant, and roughly 
73 million tonnes of CO2 
when the coal is used.

Coal Action Network is 
looking for concerned 
people to fight with us 
against this application 
when it goes through the 
planning system. A planning 
application is expected shortly.



The last Scottish coal mine closed in 2013 
because of community protests and 
campaigns at planning meetings, lower 
coal prices, fewer investments, and direct 
action. 

We can keep Scotland coal free

This is one of four applications for new coal mines in the 
UK. These applications risk a dangerous revival of an 
industry that threatens all our futures. For the sake of our 
environment, local people, and biodiversity, we need to 
keep all coal in the ground.

info@coalaction.org.uk 
www.coalaction.org.uk
@CoalactionUK

Join us in fighting this 
application to keep 
Scotland coal free. 

Get in touch or see our 
website for more details.


